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January 28, 2019 
 
Dear Families of Adelaide Hoodless Athletes, 
 
The student athletes at Adelaide Hoodless School are very fortunate to have staff members who are 
willing to volunteer their time and talents to support students through different sports and athletic 
events. The teams are ambassadors of Adelaide Hoodless and how they present themselves is a 
reflection of the school as a whole. 
 
It is important that spectators at all events understand that they too are representatives of our school 
and that the expectations we adhere to our athletes are also spectator expectations. Parents or 
guardians sign the “Student Athlete Information and Permission” forms. Part “D” section 3 states 
“Please educate your friends and family as to how to view a contest. Tell them to cheer for you – not 
malign the other teams or the officials”. 
 
Furthermore, there is a Spectator Code of Conduct banner that will be made available to schools in the 
very near future. This code states: 
 

Cheer as much as you want, 
But cheer in a positive manner. 

Verbal or physical abuse of  
fellow players, spectators, 

coaches or officials will 
not be tolerated. 

Keep off of the playing area. 
Be courteous and respectful. 

 
We are all here to have  

Fun and enjoy ourselves. 
 

IF YOU DISREGARD OUR POLICY, YOU WILL BE 
DIRECTED TO LEAVE OUR RESPECTFUL PLAY FACILITY 

 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Nanci-Jane Simpson - Principal 
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